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CALHOUN COUNTY BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 
MARCH 17, 2005 

PRESENT AND ACTING: 

TRUMAN GRANT, CHAIRMAN 
EARL HUNT, VICE CHAIRMAN 
DANNY RAY WISE 
JIM PICKRON 
JERAL HALL, SR. 

RUTH W. ATTAWAY, CLERK 
MARGIE LARAMORE, SUPERVISOR OF ELECTIONS 
WES CRIV ANEK, DIEBOLD ELECTION SYSTEM 

THE CALHOUN COUTNY SCHOOL BOARD WAS REPRESENTED BY: 

MARY SUE NEVES 
VOLENA BARFIELD 
GRANT WILLIAMS 
WILLIE BROWN 
TIM SMITH 
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The meeting was called to order by Chairman Grant, with prayer and pledge of allegiance 
to the flag led by Commissioner Pickron. 

Margie Laramore, Supervisor of Elections presented a map of District 1 and District 3 
and discussed at length with the Board and the School Board the redistricting of District 1 
and District 3. The number of votes changed would be approximately 190. This change 
would increase 190 voters in District One and decrease District 3. 

Each School Board member agreed with this change. The voters will continue to vote in 
the same physical site. 

Mr. Wes Krivanek with Diebold Election Systems discussed at length the handicap 
accessible voting equipment. Margie Laramore discussed the pricing of the A VTS Ballot 
System Equipment. She said that a grant had been received which would cover all cost 
except approximately $10,000.00. 
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Mr. Krivanek gave a demonstration of the A VTS Ballot System equipment. 

There was no further business, and the Board did adjourn. 

ATTEST: 

J~~~ 
TRUMAN, GRANT, CHAIRMAN 
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